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Madison Brame

From: IRRC
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 10:01 AM
To: Madison Brame
Subject: FW: Rules regulating licensure

#3361  
 

From: Michelle Elliott <melliott@irrc.state.pa.us>  
Sent: Monday, December 19, 2022 7:33 AM 
To: IRRC <irrc@irrc.state.pa.us> 
Subject: Fw: Rules regulating licensure 
 
 

From: Theresa Alberici <tmralberici4@gmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, December 18, 2022 11:50 PM 
To: RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov <RA-STRegulatoryCounsel@pa.gov> 
Cc: Michelle Elliott <melliott@irrc.state.pa.us> 
Subject: Rules regulating licensure  
  
CAUTION: **EXTERNAL SENDER** This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 
 
 
 
To WhomIt May Concern, 
 
I totally understand that there are crimes , that if committed, may and should prevent a person from obtaining various 
professional licenses. However, the listed crimes should be as small as possible and those listed should be based on 
research. 
 
The proposed regulations do not appear to uphold the spirit or the intent of the licensure reform bill that has bipartisan 
support, as well as the support of the professions addressed in the proposed regulations, including nursing organizations . I 
do realize that there is an appeal process….but for the appeal,  the person has to do all of the study then apply for an 
exception.  That is very costly and most would not be able to afford the time or cost to complete their studies then apoeal 
in the hopes they might get to be licensed. 
 
I am writing to ask that the proposed regulations preventing licensure be reworked..both the lists of crimes preventing a 
person from licensure as well as the time between the committed crime and the application for licensure.I am also asking 
that an appeal process be established..where a person could appeal before they even begin their studies . 
 
Thank you for your time. 
 
Sincerely , 
Theresa Alberici 
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Sent from my iPad 


